
Sudbury Spring Health Day May 1st, 2019 
 
 
Dana-Farber’s Mammography Van to visit Sudbury on May 1, 2019 
Mammogram Screening Offered as Part of Sudbury Spring Health Day on Wednesday, May 1. 
 

Sudbury – The Sudbury Board of Health 

is pleased to host Dana-Farber Cancer 

Institute’s Mammography Van on 

Wednesday, May 1, 2019, from 8 AM to 

3:30 PM at Haskell Field (across from 

Fairbank Community Center), 40 

Fairbank Road, Sudbury, MA 01776.  

Pre-registration is required. Screenings 

are by appointment only, and most forms of health insurance are accepted. To schedule an 

appointment, contact the Mammography Van Office at 617-632-1974 or 

mammo_van@dfci.harvard.edu.  

 

A Spring Health Fair will be held in conjunction with the Mammography Van at Haskell Field 

from 10am-12noon featuring many community and town partners promoting wellness in 

Sudbury. Stop by to learn about the great health-related resources we have in town and pick up 

some tips on staying well through spring and summer. 

   

The Mammography Van is the only mobile mammography program in the Commonwealth of 

Massachusetts.  It provides digital screening mammograms and (depending upon availability) 

breast health education to women 40 years of age and older.  Skilled mammography 

technologists from Dana-Farber perform the exams, and images are interpreted by board-

certified radiologists with extensive experience dedicated to mammography.   

 

Dana-Farber’s Mammography Van possesses a valid license and certificate of inspection issued 

by the Massachusetts Department of Public Health.  For additional information about the mobile 
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mammography program, you may call 617-632-1974 or visit http://www.dana-farber.org/about-

us/community-outreach/mammography-van/ 

http://www.dana-farber.org/about-us/community-outreach/mammography-van/
http://www.dana-farber.org/about-us/community-outreach/mammography-van/

